
We are hiring!

Hancock Prospecting Australian Olympic Team heads to
the Paris 2024 Olympics  

JULY 2024 NEWSLETTER

High Performance Trials

What's been happening in the month of July?
The Hancock Prospecting Australia Team is off to the
Olympics 
ASWA is looking for new team members
Successful High Performance Trials

ASWA is excited to be looking for new team members! We are
currently looking for a High Performance Manager, General Manager
and Wellbeing Officer. We are so excited to welcome some new faces

into the team

We are sending our best wishes to the Hancock Prospecting
Australian Olympic Team as they head into the Paris 2024 Olympics!
They will be in action on August 5th, 6th, 7th, 9th, 10th, and 11th. The
events will be in the Paris time zone (GMT+2)  We would love to see

our community get behind the team and show them our support!

We held a very successful high performance trial. Our athletes
showcased their skills and dedication. The trial highlighted the

exceptional talent within our community, and we are so excited to see
how these swimmers will continue to develop and excel. 

Our first Building Blocks to Brisbane session at HBF Stadium was a
fantastic success! The girls had an amazing time, and we are so glad to

have received so much positive feedback. Thank you all for
contributing to such a memorable experience!

Building Blocks to Brisbane Part 1



B R O O M E  C O M E  &  T R Y  
3RD AND 4TH:BROOME RECREATION AND
AQUATIC CENTRE 

B U I L D I N G  B L O C K S  T O  B R I S B A N E   P A R T  2
11TH: HBF STADIUM

F I G U R E S  C O M P E T I T I O N
18TH: HBF STADIUM 

 
 

 

 

WHAT'S ON IN AUGUST...? 


